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14th August 2020 
 

 
44th South East Asian Age Group Swimming Championships (SEA AGE) 2020 

- COVID-19 Situation 
 
 
Dear SEASF Members, 
 
Due to continued health concerns posed by COVID-19, the 44th South East Asian Age Group 
Swimming Championships (SEA AGE) will be cancelled and not take place in 2020. 

The decision follows consultation with the host (Malaysia Swimming) and has been taken with the 
health and wellbeing of the swimming community and the wider public as top priority, and in line 
with the relevant national government and public health authority advice. 

The schedule for the 44th SEA AGE 2021 will be announced later. We are hoping that the situation 
will get better and looking forward to hosting the event next year. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 

 
Jeffrey Leow 
President 
South East Asian Swimming Federation 


